Dear Enfield council,

I am writing to respond to this consultation and express my strong opposition to the proposed development of housing on green belt countryside and land that is also part of the historically important Enfield Chase.

It would be devastating for the local community to lose access to these footpaths and the health benefits of green space.

I wish to convey my strong objection to the proposed 'urban extension' referred to as 'Chase Park' (also known as Vicarage Farm) on the open Green Belt countryside next to Trent Park either side of the A110 (Enfield Road) between Oakwood and Enfield town Policy SP PL 10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11